
 

 

 

 

GIBRALTAR DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 
Training and Efficiency Unit 
75 Harbours Walk 
New Harbours 
Gibraltar                                                   

 
 
 

VACANCY FOR TRANSPORT INSPECTORS  
 

EXTENSION OF CLOSING DATE 
 
 
Applications are invited for the abovementioned post initially within the Ministry of 

Transport, although it should be noted that posts are transferable as directed by the 

Board of the GDC. 

 

The purpose of this post is to ensure the policing, and implementation of and 

compliance of the Transport Act, the Transport Regulations and any relevant 

legislation appropriate to the post. 

 

Applications must be submitted by no later than 1pm on 26th June 2013. 

 
Further particulars of the post may be obtained from the Driver and Vehicle Licensing 
Department, on telephone +350 20051603 or email: peter.cleverly@gibraltar.gov.gi 
for further information.  
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